
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_534_23 
 

You asked:  
   

Please can you provide the following information under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000? 

 

1. The name of the Health Board’s Chief Pharmacist  
 

Hannah Wilton. 
 

2. Their email address  
 

Hannah.Wilton@wales.nhs.uk  
 

3. Their Contact Phone Number  
 

01443 443443. 
 

4. The names of the Head of Medicines Management/Optimisation 

Lead for each area in the Health Board 
5. Job Title for each of the above 

6. Contact email address for each of the above 
7. Contact Phone number for each of the above 

 

Question 4 and 5 Question 6 Question 7 

Head of Pharmacy  

Royal Glamorgan Hospital 
Kathryn Howard 

Kathryn.Howard@wales.nhs.uk 01443 443443 

Head of Pharmacy  
Prince Charles Hospital, 

Ysbyty Cwm Cynon/Ysbyty 
Cwm Rhondda. 

Rhian Carta 

Rhian.Carta@wales.nhs.uk 01685 721721 

Head of Pharmacy  
Princess of Wales Hospital 

David Hughes 

David.Hughes11@wales.nhs.uk 01656 752752 

 

Chief pharmacist  

Primary Care 
Samantha Fisher 

Samantha.Fisher4@wales.nhs.uk 01443 744800 

 

Please note - Personal Information is held by Data Controllers on the basis of 
the exercise of functions identified in the formal notification to the Information 

Commissioner. Any processing of that personal information outside of those 
functions may be unlawful. Furthermore, the General Data Protection regulation 

and Data Protection Act 2018 makes provision for a data subject to exercise a 
right to prevent processing in particular circumstances. The data subject shall 

have the right to object, on grounds relating to his or her particular situation, at 
any time to processing of personal data concerning him or her which is based on 

point (e) or (f) of Article 6(1), including profiling based on those provisions where 

personal data are processed for direct marketing purposes.  

mailto:Hannah.Wilton@wales.nhs.uk
https://gdpr-info.eu/art-6-gdpr/


 
 
 

 
 

We can confirm that the individuals captured by this request have stated that 
they do not wish their personal data to be used for direct marketing purposes.   

 
8. Has the Health Board considered any proposals relating to 

centralised prescribing for stoma or urology appliances?  
a. If yes, please provide the minutes of any meetings where this 

took place 
 

Urology services are centralised and have been for many years. 

 
Stoma - The Health Board are waiting for National guidance/ 

approach.  No formal meetings have been undertaken or minutes 
taken. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


